

St. Peter's Church of England Primary School

School Road Heysham Lancashire LA3 2RF 01524 852155



Headteacher Mrs N. Gomersall BA (Hons) QTS

24th February 2021

Staffing news: - Mrs Mashiter is retiring in the Summer

Dear Parents/carers,

It is with great sadness (but with love and best wishes!) that we inform you of Mrs Mashiter's retirement at the end of summer term.

It is my honour to thank Mrs Mashiter, on behalf of the school community, for all her hard work and dedication to St.Peter's over the last 32 years.

During her time here she has seen many children pass through including some of their parents and grandparents. She has a wealth of knowledge of our school families and I know she will be greatly missed. Jane has worked with a number of different Headteachers and staff over the years and has many a tale to tell!!! Her days here started working in a corridor with just a typewriter! No phone and she had to run into the Headmaster's room at the time to answer it when it rang.

Many hundreds of staff members, children and parents have benefitted form her caring, calm and patient manner. On many occasions she has leant a listening ear and a shoulder to cry on. For many of us she has seen us through the highs and lows of school and family life. She has been the beating heart of our school – her knowledge, wisdom and wit will be greatly missed.

Our list could go on and on describing the wonderful impact Mrs Mashiter has had on so many children and adults during her time here.

It just remains for me to once again say, on behalf of our staff and Governors, a huge thankyou to Jane for everything she has done for the school and wish her the very best in the future. We will all be very sad to see her go.

Yours sincerely,

Nicola Gomersall

Headteacher









